
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2008 08:48 PM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: updates at Dan Weinrich Minerals

02/26/2008

We are back from Tucson and finally organized. 

  

*  We have updated the website with 57 new specimens from various localities 

  

*  The auction site is back up and running with 52 new specimens 

  

*  Look for many more additions to the website after March 8, including more fabulous Minette collection specimens, sale items, 
etc. 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 

  

If you wish to be removed from this list please let us know. 


